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Comments: If I read the map correctly, snowmobiling would be allowed on the entire front of the Sherwin Ridge. I

think that is a mistake. The Sherwins are one of the best easy to access from Mammoth Lakes ski zones. For

those that try to limit their impact on nature by driving less and participating in non recreational travel, unmitigated

vehicle use could be seen as a detriment. I can't imagine if snowmobiles became the norm tracking up the skiing

that a large number of visitors and locals depend on for an escape from the humanized world. 


